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March 12th, 2018 

 

Dear AATA Members: 

 
Our 2018 Annual Summer conference is fast approaching.  Our President, Annie R. Wilson has planned a fun-filled time 
of activities and education.  She wants to insure that we have a very positive and uplifting experience. 
 
Our conference will be June 10 –14, 2018 at the Perdido Beach Resort in Orange Beach, Alabama. 
 
Our rate for a standard room is $241.00, $259.00 for pool view, 279.00 for gulf front, Courtyard suite Rate is $392.00, 
One Bedroom Executive Suite w/Parlor $379.00, Two Bedroom Executive Suite w/Parlor $599.00 plus tax per night.  The 
reservation cutoff is Monday, May 14th, 2018.  To make reservations you may call (800) 634-8001 or go online to 
www.perdidobeachresort.com and use group code 12089.  All attendees should identify themselves as participant of 
AATA.  
 
As an incentive for staying at the resort using the group code, there will be a drawing for two $300.00 gift certificates 
that may be used for room expense or the restaurant for a future stay.  In order to qualify you must stay a minimum of 
three nights during the Conference.  The drawing will be held at our Wednesday night banquet, and you must be 
present to win. 
 
Please return the enclosed conference registration as well as registration for additional conference events, in which you 
are planning to participate, to me no later than May 14th, 2018.  This will assist us in making final arrangements for our 
summer conference.  My email is jeffarnold@jcch.net and telephone number is (256)-574-9267.  The Association 
website is www.alabamataxofficials.com.  
 
We look forward to see each of you, and sincerely hope you will make plans to attend. 
 
 
Sincerely 
 
 
 
Jeff Arnold, Secretary 
Association of Alabama Tax Administrators 
 
 

!!!!!!!!!!PLEASE REMEMBER TO BRING YOUR DOOR PRIZES!!!!!!!!!! 
 


